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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby approves Report Number CS-

2023-05-34 prepared by Mike Fair, Director of Community Services and authorizes 

Huron-Bruce Minor Hockey to use municipal parking lots annually unless there are 

rental conflicts, and broken glass or debris is cleaned up immediately. 

Background: 

Huron-Bruce Minor Hockey is requesting the use of Municipal parking lots for 

annual bottle drive. A letter of request is attached. 

Discussion: 

The annual bottle drives are one of the Huron-Bruce Minor Hockey fundraising 

events. The letter indicates that if existing rentals are a conflict use of space they will 

not use that facility’s space. Staff’s only recommendation is that any broken glass be 

cleaned up immediately, otherwise staff recommends that the Township of Huron-

Kinloss is supportive of their fundraising efforts on an annual basis otherwise. 

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are a prosperous community that continues to grow in a sustainable manner 

We are a spirited community that takes pride in calling Huron-Kinloss home and 

welcoming others. 

By supporting a diversity of lifestyles 



By maintaining a sense of connection and cohesion with each other 

By engaging in our community 

By retaining our youth 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Mike Fair, Director of Community Services 

Report Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


